
Please treat this as a s211 notice for the crown reduction of a tree (species not identified) by up to 30% in the
front garden of 1 Red Lion Cottages, Great Sampford.

-----Original Message-----
From: Rachel Everitt 
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 1:44 PM
To: Ben Smeeden 
Subject: [External] >> Rachel Everitt

Hello again, thank you so much for your phone call , as discussed I am seeking permission to prune a non
protected tree in my garden .
You suggested 30% & asked me to put this in an email to you.
I will fill in the correct forms for the second tree which is a protected tree & submit it to uttlesford council,
thank you again for all your help, it’s much appreciated.

Rachel Everitt

Sent from my iPad


